NORTH CAROLINA LIBRARIES

TAR HEEL LIBRARIANS

Charles M. ADAMS, Chairman of ACRL Buildings Committee presided at the third
ACRL Building Plans Institute held at Memorial Library, Madison, Wisconsin, as a pre-
conference to the ALA mid-winter meeting.

Miss Elizabeth A. BERRY has been appointed chief librarian at the new Veterans
Administration Hospital in Salisbury. We welcome Miss Berry to North Carolina.

Miss Marjorie HOOD, head of the Circulation Department represented the Woman’s
College Library at the Second Conference on the State of the University held in Chapel
Hill, February 18 and 19.

Mrs, Elizabeth Jerome HOLDER, after a leave for study toward a master’s degree in
Library Science at the University of North Carolina, has returned to the staff of Wom-
an’s College Library as Circulation Assistant in charge of service to students on the
second floor including general reading, reserves and audio-visual services.

Miles HORTON, UNC 1953, is a junior library assistant working in the Circulation
and Reference Departments of Woman’s College Library.

Miss Elizabeth HOUSE, Secretary and Director of the North Carolina Library Com-
mission, was married to Miles HUGHEY on October 31, 1953, in Raleigh.




